
 

 

28 October 2022 

Guideline to inform the Australian Energy Market 
Operator’s funding proposal  
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published a revised funding proposal guideline to assist the 
Australian Energy Market Operator (AEMO).  

Consultation on the draft revised proposal guideline closed on 13 October 2022. The ERA received 
one submission, from AEMO, which is published on the ERA’s website.  

The Wholesale Electricity Market Rules and Gas Services Information Rules require the ERA to 
publish the funding proposal guideline which must: 

• consider how future projects that carry a risk of not proceeding or for which the associated 
costs are not able to be quantified may be dealt with. 

• provide clarity and guidance to AEMO and Market Participants regarding the level of detail 
about projects, functions and costs expected in AEMO’s proposal. 

This supersedes earlier versions of the guideline and will take effect from the date it is published on 
the ERA’s website. 
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